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APPLICATION SUBMISSION TO MAY 31, 2020 

 
 
May 15, 2020 

 
This is for the information of all prospective student applicants that due to the prevailing difficult 
circumstances, the National Testing Agency has further extended the deadline of registration and 
submission of application forms for the JNUEE 2020 entrance examinations to May 31, 2020.  
 
For further details on the application process and examinations, please refer to the Information 
Bulletin on the NTA-JNU website (https://ntajnu.nic.in) and the E-prospectus/Syllabus on the 
JNU website (http://jnu.ac.in/admission/). 
 
JNU extends good wishes to all prospective student applicants and hopes everyone is following 
the prescribed guidelines to stay safe during the Covid-19 pandemic. 
 
 

 
                                                                                                                                         
Prof. Deepak Gaur 
(Director of Admissions) 


